
  

 

 

 

 

October 25, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Ed Haslam 

7200 Montgomery #280 

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87109 

 

Dear Mr. Haslam: 

 

Thank you again for taking the time to speak with me by telephone this past Monday concerning your 

two meetings with Ed Butler of INCA.  Your comments about INCA directors and contributors were 

also appreciated. 

 

Your book arrived yesterday morning via overnight delivery.  On behalf of all my colleagues, thank 

you for your donation to the ARRB library and, eventually, to the JFK Records Collection. Someone 

has already checked the book out to read.  As soon as he returns it, I will read it and pay special 

attention to chapter 11, "The Files." 

 

Please feel free to call me at ext. 229 if your have any additional thoughts or questions about this 

matter.  I look forward to speaking with you again. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Anne Buttimer, Esq. 

Chief Investigator 


